The Epiphany of the Lord Sunday 2025

January 4-5, 2025

Sat. 4:00PM (SA) + Robert Hough by The Family

Sun. 8:00AM(SA) + Francis & Priscilla Menard by The Menard Family

Sun.10:00AM(HA)+ Mary Seguin by The Family

January 6-10, 2025

Mon. 8:00AM (SA)+ Laura Weatherhead by Luanne & John Tues. 8:00AM(HA)+ Tim (Hap) Laforest by Shirley Timmons Weds.10:00 AM No Mass

Thurs 8:00AM(SA) + Lionel Barcomb by Frank & Elizabeth Ashline Fri. 8:00AM(HA)+ Cliff & Jane Boulrice by The Boulrice Family

January 11-12, 2025

Sat. 4:00 PM(SA) + Gerald Rabideau by Theresa Rabideau

Sun 8:00 AM(SA) + Clauter "Lie" Foolers by Todd & Flical

Sun.8:00 AM(SA) + Clayton "Jim" Forkey by Todd & Elizabeth Bertrand

Sun.10:00AM(HA)+ John Guerin by Gary & Betty Dragoon

Giving Reports	2025	2024
St Ann:	\$ 3,766.00	\$ 2,277.00
Holy Angels:	\$ 2,750.00	\$ 2,151.00

Christmas Collection

 St Ann:
 \$ 1,936.00
 \$ 2,014.00

 Holy Angels:
 \$ 1,530.00
 \$ 1,860.00

Sanctuary Candles

(SA) Special Intentions by Marilyn & Gary Provoncha

(SA)

(HA) Joseph & Belvina Cayea by Denis & Cheryl Peryea

In Prayer

We keep in prayer the sick and infirm of our parishes. We pray and work for peace in our homes and in our world; for unity among all Christians; the victims of oppression, prejudice, violence or hate; for a greater respect for all human life, from conception to natural death; and for all the faithful departed: Marie Miller & Irene Young

Altar Servers & (those interested in serving)

Altar server practice will be January 4th 2025 in St Ann's at 3 o'clock & January 5th 2025 in Holy Angels at 11 o'clock after mass

A Christmas Party for servers and their families will be celebrated in the rectory at St Ann's on January 12 at 3o'clock. Father Severinus will be cooking Ghana food including goat meat & fufu!

Weather

Cold weather precautions are now in place. Daily mass will follow the published schedule and will be cancelled in those cases when either Northeastern or Northern Adirondack school are closed or have a delayed opening. Also, Preparations for the cold weather include protection of the St. Anns church toilet drain. To protect this pipe from freezing haybales have been placed over the path of the pipe. Thank You to the DeCoste Farm. This will prevent use of the driveway between the church and the rectory for the duration of the winter. We are sorry for this inconvenience. Hopefully, this precaution will allow use of the church toilet during the winter.

Promise to Protect & Pledge to Heal

The Safe Environment Office of the Diocese of Ogdensburg works with our parishes, Catholic Schools and other entities, to ensure, that the national and diocesan polices to establish safe environments for children and vulnerable adults are fully implemented.

To Report Abuse

If you have a complaint of suspected misconduct involving diocesan clergy, religious, employees or volunteers, contact Victim Assistance Coordinator, Terrianne Yanulavich, Ph.D., LMHC, 5050 Route 374, Merrill, NY 12955; terrianneyanulavich@yahoo.com Phone: 518-569-0612; or Father Christopher Carrara, the Episcopal Vicar for Clergy; ccarrara@rcdony.org Phone: 315-393-2920 ext. 1340. If you have a complaint of suspected sexual abuse or related misconduct by the bishops, contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service at 800-276-1562 or www.ReportBishopAbuse.org

Ladies of St Ann & Guests

Christmas/ Epiphany Potluck Party
Sunday, January 5, 2025
12:00 Noon, St Ann's Center, Mooers Forks
If Attending, Please contact Paula: 518-236-7327 or
Norma: menardnv@gmail.com

